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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 2, 2005

TO: Honorable Kent Grusendorf, Chair, House Committee on Public Education 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB483 by Staples (Relating to allowing designated public school libraries to participate in 
group purchasing agreements with the TexShare Library Consortium.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The amends Government Code to authorize the Library and Archives Commission to assess fees for 
TexShare consortium services and to require the agency to establish criteria for designated public 
school libraries to participate in group purchasing agreements provided to the consortium. No 
significant costs are associated with establishing the group purchasing agreement participation criteria 
for designated public school libraries.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 306 Library & Archives Commission

LBB Staff: JOB, CT, LB, NR
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